
 

 

December 10, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Sean Nosek, Superintendent/CEO  

Re   Review of Board of Education Student Awards with Abbotsford Community Foundation 

 
This report is presented to the Board for information. 
 
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Board of Education currently offers the following awards via the Abbotsford Community Foundation 
(ACF): 
 

1. Nine (9) Award(s), in the amount of $1,000.00 each are available to each of the nine secondary 
schools for a graduating student planning to attend a post-secondary institution. 

2. Nine (9) Award(s), in the amount of $1,000.00 each are available to each of the nine secondary 
schools for a graduating student with special needs planning to attend a post-secondary institution 
(recently established in 2021). 

3. Nine (9) Award(s), in the amount of $1,000.00 each are available to each of the nine secondary 
schools for a graduating student in care planning to attend a post-secondary institution (recently 
established in 2021). 

 
Staff requests that the Board review these awards and advise whether they would prefer to continue 
offering them. 


